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Subject: [External] Presentation #1 Solmar MZO Request

Re: MZO Request from developer asking for Council support of an MZO (Ministerial Zoning Order)
for two 36-storey towers at 9291 Jane St.

It has come to our attention that the above request has been brought forward to the City of
Vaughan Council for approval.

This email will confirm that the South Maple Ratepayer's Association (SMRPA) strictly oppose the
approval of the MZO request. ALL requests should go through the normal public process.

We would also like to state that due to COVID-19 restrictions, public participation in City of
Vaughan meetings is beyond limited at this time, ALL requests for development should not be
considered in any capacity until full public participation and normal protocol may commence.

Thank you.

Regards,

Laura Rinaldo
President, SMRPA
Regards,

Laura Rinaldo
SMRPA, President



